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Streetscape Program Status for October 17, 2024 

Instead of the Monthly Meeting 

1) Phase V Construction: 

• Contractor previously agreed to start after Apple Butter Festival – not currently sure of actual start 
date – possibly this week of Oct 14th. 

• Mobilization dependent on company coordinating current emergency support of North Carolina 
hurricane damage 

• Current Contract completion date set by District 5 at Dec 8th 

• Currently responding to technical and material questions from Contractor (First Fruits Excavating 
(Vernon Wampler, Project Manager) 

• Started “Contract Issues and Changes” tracking – similar to what was also done for Phase IVA in 
2020. Currently this contains: 

 
 
2) Design Task for Phase VI Drawings (TA Grant was Awarded): 

• Task Order in Draft – waiting for Thrasher cost estimate and billing sequence 

• DOH has approved the “Scope Document” 
 
3) Current Streetscape Account Balance: as of 10-13-24: $33,270 

• Upcoming payment for Final Phase V design will be $15K to be fully reimbursed by DOH 
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